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SYNOPSIS: 
 

On Thursday, September 13, 2018 at about 7:28 pm, Sheriff’s Deputies became aware of an Instagram message 

threatening students not to come to school on Friday September 14, 2018 or they will get hurt.  Upon further 

investigation, in conjunction with school staff and the School Resource Officer, the alleged threat has been 

unsubstantiated for West Hills High School in Santee.  

 

The original social media post was made by a student of Western Hills High School in Frankfort, KY.  The 

Franklin County Sheriff's Department School Resource Officer (SRO) of Western Hills High School advised 

the threat was scratched into a stall of the women's restroom yesterday and they have been investigating the 

threat. Out of an abundance of caution, extra patrols will be conducted at West Hills High School in Santee 

throughout the day (Friday September 14, 2018). 

  
 
 
 
 
Call Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477 with information and you will remain anonymous.  You may be eligible for up to a 
$1,000 reward for information leading to a felony arrest.   
 


